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Virginia School Boards Association Announces First Annual VSBA 
Showcasing Innovation Award Winners 

 
Charlottesville, VA – The Virginia School Boards Association (VSBA) is proud to announce the 
recipients of the first annual VSBA Showcasing Innovation Award. This award recognizes and 
honors outstanding achievements and innovative practices in public education across the 
Commonwealth.  
  
The award is divided into two population categories – divisions with student populations below 
10,000 and those above 10,001. This year, there is one winner, and one honorable mention 
recognized for each group. All four divisions were honored during their respective school board 
meetings this summer. 
 
The school divisions recognized for their outstanding programs and initiatives are: 
 
Student Population Below 10,000: 
Winner: Clarke County Public Schools, Clarke County “JumpStart” Program 
Honorable Mention: Louisa County Public Schools, Louisa County Technology Assistance 
Center 
 
Student Population Above 10,001: 
Winner: Hampton City Public Schools, Hampton City Schools Instructional Toolkit 
Honorable Mention: Roanoke City Public Schools, Community Builders 
 
Each of these programs demonstrate how Virginia’s public schools are leading the way with 
impactful strategies that empower students and strengthen communities. The VSBA applauds 
these school divisions for their commitment to excellence and innovation in education.
 
About the Virginia School Boards Association  
Virginia School Boards Association, a voluntary, nonpartisan organization of Virginia school 
boards, promotes excellence in public education through leadership, advocacy, and services. 
The Association offers conferences, information, training, and counseling designed to meet the 
needs of the Commonwealth’s educational leaders.  
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